
The Official Board of Virtual Teacher has declared that the week commencing 
the 16th October 2005 and ending 22nd October be called 

 

Absolutely Fabulous Week 
 

During this Week 

We will have fabulous students 

Who do fabulous work 

And treat us fabulously 
 

And of course we will be absolutely fabulous educators  
as usual.  


